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Williamsville, NY – Senator Rath conducted a survey focusing on hunting issues contained in

the Governor’s Executive Budget Proposal.

“Hearing from residents and knowing where they stand on proposals is extremely important

to me. We received input from thousands of residents, from all over New York State. Thank

you to all those who took the time to share their views with me. With this information, I am



able to better represent my constituents,” said Senator Ed Rath.

“Thank you to Senator Rath for asking these questions.  We appreciate the Senator involving

the hunting community in these conversations,” Jeff Jondle, President of the Erie County

Federation of Sportsmen’s Club.

The survey results indicated that residents overwhelmingly support lowering the hunting

age (76% of respondents) and expanding the crossbow season (74% of respondents). Both

proposals were included in the Governor’s Executive Budget Proposal.

Senator Rath was elected in 2020 and represents the Towns of Amherst, Clarence, and

Newstead and the Villages of Akron and Williamsville in Erie County; the Towns of Chili and

Riga, the Village of Churchville and part of the City of Rochester in Monroe County; and all

of Genesee County. The Senator is also a member of the New York State Legislative

Sportsmen’s Caucus.


